
              June 7, 2007  

                     Thayer Hotel 

              West Point, New York  
               Thursday, 7:30 am  

          

Todays Greeter – John McLellan 

Today‟s Prayer  

Today‟s Program –  Gary Ferguson , the 

Bannerman Island Trust, re: The History & 

                                     the Restoration project. 

              http://rotary-wphf.org  

  

Last Weeks Program –  

“My Bonnie Lassie” or “Amazing Grace”;    

if you love the bagpipes, you were in the right 

place! – SFC Arthur Tenney, a military 

bagpiper assigned to Keller Hospital, gave an 

„Amazing‟ program on the history of the 

bagpipes. Garbed in full uniform, kilts & all, 

he took us on a history of this ancient musical 

instrument, which dates back to Egypt in 

1500 B.C. A great program and a great talent 

in SFC Tenney! 

 

Jerry Sheehan says : 

Installation Ceremony – Will take place at 

the regular meeting on June 28
th

. A full 

breakfast will be served in the Dining room 

of the Thayer Hotel, and then we‟ll move to 

the lounge for the installation of officers. 

Prez Jerry said that June 10
th

 will be the 

presentation for “Wounded Hero‟s. 

New Memberships – Cathy Kelly is working 

on this. (Kent Cassella will be leaving in 

July.)  

Roy Spells commented on the Ambassadorial 

scholarships in England. (McMillan 

Scholarship) 

“Remember the Winery!”  Steve, Dave and 

Shirley looked at a new “Winery” in 

Cornwall which could prove to be a great 

fund raiser for the club, with wine tastings 

and music!   (hic!) (Sounds good!) 

Phil Brillante‟s Safety Tip –   

Chamber of Commerce – Meetings will be 

held on the last Tues. of the month at 5pm    

at the Thayer Hotel. Farrell will attend. 

Update on What‟s  Doing „round Rotary ?   

Adopt a Senior – Annemarie & Sal Fiducia 

are chairing this worthwhile committee. 

Judy Ferguson announced that student 

Kristine Koutsuradis was nominated for an 

Putstanding Citizenship Award. She‟ll be 

receiving Rotary‟s Outstanding Citizenship 

Award today!                               

 

The Holy Innocents food pantry, 2nd & 4
th 

         

Wednesday of the month. Sacred Heart Food 

Pantry & Thrift Shop Open 10am – 2pm. 

(Money will supplement food donations.)  

 

    Prez Jerry‟s Pushcart - Jerry says:    

 “Three weeks to go „till I change my sign, 

     So buy a new shoit „cause I‟m feelin‟fine!‟. 

 

             Visiting Rotarians & Guests –  

                           None 

   

              50/50 Drawing May 31st 

             Steve Scott – 10 of hearts. 

 

                      Happy Birthdays  

                         Sal Fiducia  

 

                     BRAGS – May 31, 2007 

                    Gus Fishburne, Buddy  

                    Blackman, Dave Monroe, Shirley 

Bonsell, Dave Weyant, Jerry Sheehan, Steve 

Scott, Farrell Patrick, Harold Spaeth, Bill 

Higgins, Ben Birillo, Bobby Fallon, Roy 

Spells, John McLellan. 

 

                      Upcoming Programs   

June 14
th

 – Ellen Connors, H.F. Middle 

           School Principal, with 8
th

 graders. 

June 21
st
 – Business meeting. 

June 28
th 

- Installation Breakfast. 

                   Attendance May 31, 2007  

                   17 attendees – 46 percent.   
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 Prez‟s 

Corner 
Shoits, etc. 

  Would you like to go on a boat ride? The New 

Windsor/Cornwall Club are “shoving off” on 

Thursday, June 14
th

 at 6:30 pm,  on the Pride of 

the Hudson, from the Newburgh landing.  Fun; 

Relaxation; catered buffet; awards! $50.00 per. 

Call 845-926-5636 or 845-784-1612 for 

reservations. 

   

Wait for 

    me! 

July 4
th

! 
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